City of Marco Island

May 6, 2019

Mrs. Petrina Herring, Bureau Chief
Office of Criminal Justice Grants

Florida Department of Law Enforcement
2331 Phillips Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32308

RE: Collier County FY 2018 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG)
Program Application

Dear Mrs. Herring:
In compliance with State of Florida Rule 11 D-9, F.A.C., the City of Marco Island

recommends approval of the distribution of $95,460 of FY18 Edward Byrne Memorial
JAG Program Funds for the following project within Collier County:

Subgrantee Title of Project Federal Funds
Collier County Law Enforcement Programs $95,460
Sincerely,

David T. Harden
City Manager
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